
Dear Family, 

We hope this message finds you well! This is a friendly reminder about our upcoming family 

reunion. 

Date: June 15, 2024 

Time: 1:00 PM 

Location: Riverside Park, Pavilion #2 

Please bring a dish to share and any fun games you would like to play! 

We are excited to see everyone and catch up. Please RSVP by May 15, 2024. 

With love, 

The Family Reunion Committee 


